[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have been selected as a volunteer for the 2019/2020 season and you are a member of the Friends of the OBP Branch of Wildcare you may be able to stay at accommodation at Melaleuca that is available to members. 
For more information on FoOBP accommodation at Melaleuca please contact Mark Holdsworth, Liasion Officer on 0419 120 298 or email mark.holdzy@icloud.com
For all other enquiries about  any aspect of  your volunteer work and other accommodation at Melaleuca please contact Shannon Troy at the DPIPWE OBP Program on email shannon.troy@dpipwe.tas.gov.au
